
 

May 19, 2025 

Dear North Shore Families, 

I hope you are well.  

This is a reminder that the North Shore Budget and Board Trustee vote will occur 
tomorrow, Tuesday, 5/20 from 7:00 AM to 10:00 PM in the North Shore High School 
gymnasium.  

Budget Highlights: 

• The proposed 2025-26 budget is a 2.4% budget increase from last year (the 11th 
lowest in District history). 

• It includes approximately $500,000 in cuts to faculty and staff, while 
maintaining all programs and class sizes at all levels 

• It represents a 2.992% tax levy, which is below the NY State allowable tax levy 
limit. The levy increase permitted is 3.195% 

• For the past 3 years, North Shore has been under the tax cap by $3.3 million 

Traditionally, North Shore’s budget vote has been close. More so than our neighboring 
districts. In my recent Budget Talks, I have been asked many times, What if the Budget 
Fails? To help answer this question, please see the chart below detailing the three 
possible scenarios: 



 

 

The Budget Vote/Election of Trustees is Tuesday, May 20, 2025, in the HS Gym from 7 
am-10 pm.  

Sincerely. 

Dr. Z 

Superintendent of Schools 

 


